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To: Gatekeepers 
From: Homeless Services Section Staff 
Date: 8/22/2024 
 

Please distribute to: ☒Executive Directors     ☒Fiscal Staff     ☒Homeless Services Program Staff 

☒Rental Assistance Program Staff  
 
Category: Action Required 
 
Update For:  

☒Training:  
 
Message:  
Good Morning, We are following up on training needs for the 2 CFR 200 regulations and changes that 
will be implemented by the federal government to these regulations that will be effective 10/1/24. This 
is critical training that all CAA’s need in order to administer state and federal grants and this type of 
training has previously been requested by the network.  
 
We have been able to work with Wipfli to hold open 54 slots in their training to occur on 9/10/2024 
10:30 AM - 9/12/2024 02:00 PM (CT).  
 
This will be 3 half-day trainings to learn about the Office of Management and Budget’s (OMB’s) Uniform 
Guidance regulations (2 CFR Part 200: Uniform Administrative Requirements, Cost Principles and Audit 
Requirements for Federal Awards). 
 
THIS IS A MANDATORY TRAINING. OHCS will be submitting a NOA for each agency to receive $2,850 
each to pay for the training. This will allow 3 people from each agency to attend. Additionally, if you 
want to use a conference room and have more people watch the training, you could do that in order to 
extend the training to more of your staff, if needed.  
 
The NOA will be loaded into the EHA DISC 25 grant under Admin. You will need to draw the funds 
directly from this pot of money. Wipfli has agreed to a discounted rate for this training by using the 
Promo Code: Oregon. A secured spot for registration will be available until September 3, 2024. After this 
date, you may not be able to register as it will depend on whether or not there is space available.  
 
WHAT ARE MY NEXT STEPS?:  

1) Register by 09/03/24 
2) Register at the WIPFLI website HERE  
3) Use Promo Code: Oregon 
4) Attend the training 

 
For More Information Contact: hsd.homelessservices@hcs.oregon.gov  
 

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.wipfli.com%2Fevents%2Fnge-in-depth-training-on-omb-uniform-guidance-sept&data=05%7C02%7CSheila.PARKINS%40hcs.oregon.gov%7C83937be1fbcd40f27b5408dcc3ae466f%7Caa3f6932fa7c47b4a0cea598cad161cf%7C0%7C0%7C638600400482200269%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=ll2O7%2FYxsxToOTIytZqlsERczZtUphtCiezmg2Hau1g%3D&reserved=0
mailto:hsd.homelessservices@hcs.oregon.gov

